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Dear Families, 
 

Our Celebration Assembly this morning gave me the opportunity to say, 

“Congratulations,” to both pupils and staff. A look in the children’s books 

this week showed care and hard work to ensure that handwriting and 

presentation was improved but most importantly a demonstration of                         

focus and determination to improve! Well done to all the children and 
thank you to the staff, who have really supported the children to start the 

year so confidently. 
 

Thank you to all the new Reception parents who were able to attend the 

Welcome To evening this week. It was a pleasure to meet you all and have 

the opportunity to share a little more information. I do hope that all the 

parents who have attended the meetings in other year groups have found 

them informative and if you were unable to attend, please email the year 

group to ask any questions. 
 

Wrap around care has been very popular and we now have children from 

all year groups attending both Early Birds and Tudor Teatime. More                             

information is available on our website if you need to book into this       

service.  
 

I often explain to the children that one of my main jobs as Headteacher, is 

to ensure that they are safe. We regularly host assemblies focusing on 

safe behaviour and e-safety so that these messages are understood. In the 

wider community, we are building closer relationships with our local 
PCSO, to ensure that we focus on local issues and share messages.  
 

Over the past few years, we have also been involved in a project called           
Operation Encompass. This was established to ensure good                                          

communication between police and schools, if there are incidents of                    

domestic violence that involve our children in any way. We receive a                          

notification if police have attended so that we can support the children 

and understand why they may be feeling unsettled. We will not discuss 

any information with them or approach you, but if a child or parent wants 

support, we are always here to offer it.  
 

This newsletter is an excellent way to communicate a wide range of                         

information with you, but we are often repeating dates and messages on a 

weekly basis. Therefore, we are proposing to send out this newsletter                            

fortnightly, to ensure we maintain good communication, but it isn’t too                         

repetitive.                                                 
         Rachel Hughes 

www.perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk 

@perdiswell 

17th September 2021 

 

Date Time Event 
Wednesdays 

15th Sept - 

6th Dec 2021 

Class 3BP Ukulele 

Sessions 

Monday 20th 

Sept 
3:15pm 

Year 2 

Welcome 

Meetings in 

the                   

classrooms 

Wednesdays 

22nd Sept - 

6th Dec 2021 

Swimming - Class 4A 

& Oak Group  

Friday 24th 

September 

Trust Teacher Day - 

No pupils 

Wednesday 
29th Sept 
 
2:30-3:15pm 
(15 minute 
slots) 

Mrs Brooks SEN Co-

ordinator available by                         

appointment - please 

contact the school 

office 

Friday 1st 

October  

Harvest Festival  
Service 

11th - 15th                 

October 2021  

Open Week - For 2022 

new children - contact 

the school office to 

book a tour 

History Week 

Tuesday 19th 
October 
3:30 - 5:30pm 

Early Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday 

20th October 

2:30-3:15pm 
(15 minute 
slots) 

Mrs Brooks SEN Co-

ordinator available by                         

appointment - please 

contact the school 

office 

Wednesday 
20th October 
3:30 - 7:00pm 

Late Parents’ Evening 

Friday 22nd     

October  

2:30-

3:00pm 

Macmillan 

Coffee   

Afternoon - 

Information 

to follow 

Break up for Half Term 

Monday 1st      

November 

Children return to 

school 

Year Group Email Addresses   

If you need to contact your child’s teacher, please use these email addresses.  They are 
monitored and answered only while the teacher is at school. 

If you are notifying the school that your child will not be attending for any reason please 

contact:  office@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk or 01905 453348 Option 1. 

Thank you. 

reception@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk  

year1@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk year2@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk 

year3@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk year4@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk 

year5@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk year6@perdiswell.tgacademy.org.uk 



WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL! 

Please check your selections for 
your child’s lunch box very                  

carefully as we have children who have 
life threatening allergies to nuts.  This     

also applies to snack bars and Nutella type                   
sandwich spreads. 

 
Thank you for helping us to keep  

our children safe. 

 

 

Our overall attendance is 97%   
Please see below the attendance for this week. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Well done to 1G for the highest attendance! 

RH    95.4% RW   97.9% 1G    100% 1R  95.7% 2A  97.9%  

2F   99.6% 3BP  98.2% 3T    98.5% 4A    98.3% 4F   95.6% 

5B  97% 5P   83.1% 6K    91.4% 6R      98.7%  

High School Admissions 

 Deadline to apply:  

31st October 2021 

 

Click on the banner above to apply! 

Reception Class Admissions  
September 2022 

Calling all parents with children who will be 4 years old 

by 31st August 2022! 

Deadline to apply: 15th January 2022 

Click on the banner above to apply! 

Please ensure all 
uniform,                      

including ties, are 
clearly named.  

 

Thank you. 

 
Your child has been given a log in sheet to allow 

you to add your child to your parent app                         
account over the weekend.  

 

If  there are any queries, please email your child's 
year group email address. 

https://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/info/20099/school_admissions
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https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/tudor-grange-academy-worcester-open-evening-2021-tickets-171233854067
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=lUVmEPIfGE2U9SflCX2T_XVfhJaTmtpMqgJcqX0koghUOFlCWUVDSFlSWThPSEpQUE9JRldMUDFOTy4u



